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COVID-19 UPDATE - August 6, 2021 
 
To All Residents, Family members and Responsible Parties: 
 
2nd Floor Skilled Nursing Care residents are now out of quarantine.  Testing for the last two weeks has shown no 
positive results for both residents and staff.  Staff and residents will continue to be tested for two additional weeks. Staff 
continue to be required to wear goggles and mask. 
 
2nd Floor Skilled Care residents’ activities, spousal visits, family visits, beauty shop services may resume.  All residents will 
need to mask when out in hallways and public spaces.  Guest and families will be limited to two and are required to mask 
and answer the entry questions before coming onto the 2nd floor and must keep mask on during the visit.  Residents may 
visit with families outside the building 6 feet apart.  Visits may also be scheduled for window visits if desired or in the 
indoor visiting area.   
 
 
Covid in our area has continued to increase throughout our area. We continue to monitor and are reviewing guidance from 
CDC and CMS along with our State and County Health Departments. 
 
 
4th floor Assisted Living, Apartments:  Should wear mask when in hallways, public or attending social events.  All 
visitors need to check in and out at the front desk and wear mask when visiting in apartments. 
 
Hearthstone memory care, Guest and families are limited to two and required to mask and answer the entry questions 
before entry and keep mask on during the visit.  Residents may visit with families outside the building 6 feet apart.  
Activities, spousal visits, family visits, beauty shop services continue. 
 
For Prairie Village Residents using the Community Center should continue to mask, social distance and use hand sanitizer 
washing hands frequently.  One resident reported having Covid on July 20 and no additional cases have been reported.   
 
We would suggest that residents going outside into the larger community wear masks, social distance, and wash hands or 
use hand sanitizer frequently. 
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